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Hello

I am concerned that this fundamentally flawed scheme is still being pushed forward. I see no
significant changes to account for this and therefore the original arguments still stand. This sensitive
landscape must not be so altered-both in terms of archaeological impact and in terms of severe
degradation to the natural environment and wildlife. Leave the site be.

Please log my concerns and objections.

Sara Daw




